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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 5:30 PM
To: 'Susan.masterton@centurylink.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 15732)

Good afternoon, Ms. Hurst, 
 
Thank you for contacting us regarding your e-filings.  Per your request below, E-filing ID 15732 has 
not been accepted as an e-filing.  It is noted that E-filing ID 15733 replaced E-filing ID 
15732.  The subsequent document has been accepted and assigned Document No. 06220-2018 in 
new Docket No. 20180178-TP. 
 
Please give the Office of Commission Clerk a call at (850) 413-6770 if you have any questions or 
concerns regarding same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 

From: Hurst, Jana Hurst R [mailto:Jana.R.Hurst@centurylink.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 4:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Filing 
 
Hi! I just sent a filing for an Interconnection Agreement between Teliax and Embarq Florida.  I forgot to add 
the Agreement (just added the Amendment).  Is it possible to have that filing rejected?  I refiled it under Filing 
No. 15733.  Thank you if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Jana Hurst  
Paralegal 4 - Sue Benedek, Jeanne Stockman, Susan Masterton and Kevin Zarling 
240 North Third Street, Suite 300, Harrisburg, PA 17101  
tel: 717.245.6358   cell: 717.303.4801 fax: 717.236.1389  
jana.r.hurst@centurylink.com 
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This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged information. 
Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 

communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 
communication and any attachments. 

 




